
 

Camden City School District 
BID POSTPONEMENTS 

 
Project #CBOE 26-20 Janitorial Services for Non-Public Schools 

 

Notice is hereby given by the Camden City School District that Bids for 

the following project is postponed from Thursday, July 23, 2020 and 

rescheduled for Thursday, July 30, 2020 at 10am.  

Any additional questions will be due on Wednesday July, 22, 2020 by 
12pm. 

 
 

 

 


